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People in the East Wilson and East Pershing areas were left without water from about 3:45 pm
Nov. 28 to approximately 5 pm, when an unscheduled leaking water line on Second Street was
discovered around 9 am and the Gallup Water Department worked to make repairs there.

  

Dennis Romero, Executive Director of Water and Sanitation for Gallup told the Sun that the leak
was in a pipe with flowable fill, a workable slurry of cement which adds weight around the pipe
and weakens it when it hardens.

  

The pipe had a lengthwise crack.

  

In order to make the repair, water pressure was killed to the East Pershing and East Wilson
area in the afternoon, but was restored by around 5 pm.
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